
From: BARBARA LECLERCQ <mieme@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 3:45 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Hampstead Area Water Company #26437. 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
To Whom It May Concern;  
   
I am writing to voice my objections to the proposed rate increase by Hampstead Area 
Water Company #26437.  
   
I am a resident of Little Mill Woods Condominium Association and also on the Board of 
Director's, residing in Sandown, NH; which is an over 55+ community.  Most of the 
residents here are retired and live on a fixed income; an increase would be a financial 
burden on the residents. It not only effects the community but also all residents that are 
served by Hampstead Area Water Company.  
   
As we are in a pandemic in which people have lost their jobs, unable to pay 
rent/mortgage, unable to provide food for themselves or family, unable to pay utility bill 
or heating bill, which adding this increase would add to the burden and stress on 
everyone..    
   
I appreciate NHPUC for taking the time to review concerns from people affected by 
Hampstead Area Water Company's request for the rate increase.  I believe that their 
request is unreasonable, not only to Little Mill Woods residents, but also to other 
communities that will be affected by this rate increase.  
   
Thank you,  
   
Barbara Leclercq  
Little Mill Woods Condo resident  
LMWCA Board of Directors 
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